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Week of August 28

We hope you like our new, briefer format for school updates. Look for it in your child’s blue folder
every other week. For photos of school events and what’s going on in classrooms, please check out

the CCS Facebook Page.

Dismissal Reminders
If your plans have changed and a student’s dismissal
plans need to be changed, please let the office know
in advance, by 2:00 at the latest.

If you need to see a teacher after school, please
contact the teacher to arrange a meeting. If an
unexpected need arises, we ask that you have the
office contact the teacher to make sure she is
available for you. Thank you!

Free Lunch & Breakfast for All
We are excited that lunch and breakfast are free for
all students this year! Please fill out the brief survey
(Parent Guardian Economic Survey) that came home
with the stack of forms the first day. Thank you to
many, many parents who have already returned this
to us!

Please remember to send a healthy snack with your
child.

Fall Open House

Please save the date: Thursday, September 14, 5:00 -
6:00. Our annual Fall Open House is a chance for you
to see your child’s classroom and meet teachers and
staff. We hope to see everyone there! Prior to the
Open House, at 4:30, there will be a kick-off “Friends
& Family of CCS” meeting -- a great opportunity to
new families to learn about this group and for
returning families to share your ideas for the new
school year.

School Calendar

Do you like to get dates on
your calendar well ahead of
time? If so, please check out
the Family Calendar on the
CCS Website. You'll find
Friends & Family meetings, Family Movie Nlghts, and
many other events for this year already posted. We
hope this is helpful for our families!

School Forms

Some of you may find some school forms returned
to you in your child’s home to school folder for
completion. On our emergency cards, we are asking
that every family provide three emergency contacts
who live in close proximity to the school. There are
other forms that may be missing a signature, etc.
Thank you for your help in returning these with the
needed information.

Piano To a Good Home in Cushing

The older console piano at Cushing Community
School has been replaced with a lovely electronic
piano. The console piano is still in good shape and
would be a good instrument for a budding student.
If your family is interested, please
call the school office at 354-2312.




